
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Anastasia Wasko, 

Following the Middlesex Assessment Board I would like to congratulate you on the award of an 
MA in Psychosynthesis Psychology (Distance Learning) with a Merit grade. 

This award is valid with immediate affect.  

Institute Graduation 
The Institute Graduation Ceremony will take place on 6th July 2024 at 10am at Hendon Town Hall, The 
Burroughs, London NW4 4BG.Please see the graduation announcement on Moodle for further 
graduation details. 

If you haven’t already done so please say if you would like to attend and if you would like to bring any 
guests. Lunch will be provided. 

You can also attend via zoom (please feel free to invite family and friends):  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82117941909?pwd=xs7J50IvhozeU7UDoTAKLeHbIPHRo1.1         
Passcode: 525535  

Ceremony  
Those that have been awarded an MA are invited to introduce their thesis to those present at the 
graduation. Please you could keep your presentation to about 10 minutes. Please also email as soon as 
possible a very short summary to the office for our powerpoint presentation that will be shown during 
the graduation. 

Certificates 
Institute certificates will be prepared and given out in July or sent out if you are unable to attend the 
ceremony in person. Middlesex Certificates will be sent out once we have received them from 
Middlesex, which is usually in September. The name on your certificate needs to be your full legal 
name please check the above name is correct as replacement certificates are difficult to obtain.  

Congratulations from all at the Institute.  

With best wishes, 
Joan Evans 
Academic Director 

 

17th June 2024 


